
 

9710 Traville Gateway Drive, Suite 251             Phone   240-426-9474 
Rockville, Maryland 20850                                      Email     FBairamijamal@EVISA-Engineering.com 
U.S.A                                                                        Web      EVISA-Engineering.com               

Office of Science and Technology Policy 
Executive Office of the President 
Mr. Director Kelvin Droegemeier 
Eisenhower Executive Office Building 
1650 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, DC 20504       March 18, 2019 
            
           
Petition to the White House’ Office of Science and Technology Policy for a hearing 
          
Dear Mr. Director Droegemeier: 
 
 Please receive respectfully our sincere congratulation to your new appointment to advise 
Mr. President Trump in matters of science and technology. With respect to the extraordinary 
valor of great number of politicians to reinvigorate the Clean Energy under the ambit of Green 
New Deal now, we might inform you of our recent correspondence with number of Congress’ 
Committees as well great number of Congress’ members and the Governor of Maryland Mr. L. 
Hogan about our CPCE process that can serve as a bulwark to support the Green New Deal bill 
and legislation to come. 
 
 The CPCE performs significant techno-economic merits in advanced zero-carbon-
emission fossil energy by harnessing the captured carbon dioxide and its economically profitable 
conversion to syngas and oxygen subsequently that substantiates the re-use of carbon dioxide as 
a new fossil energy resource, to resolve the global warming by addressing the five group of the 
Stationary Source of emission with noticeable costs reduction to production of commodity 
chemicals (gasoline, ammonia, methanol, ethanol, etc.) and the power generation with some 
other advantages in addition. 
 
 A short description of the CPCE with a proposed points of agenda from my end for a 
meeting is enclosed to this letter for your perusal and advice. I equally will be grateful if you 
might inform Mr. President in this matter, thank you very much. 
 
      
       Respectfully Yours 
 
 
 
 
       F. Bairamijamal 
       President 
 
 
 
 
Enclosed: Copy of Congress' letters of February 14, 2019 
  CPCE Short Description, 4 pages 


